
 

Community Meeting 

Homestead Road Safe Routes to School 

 
Monday, February 25, 2019 

6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Homestead High School Auditorium 

21370 Homestead Road, Cupertino 

 

Please join Santa Clara County Supervisor Joe Simitian for the final 

community meeting about the Homestead Corridor Safe Route to 

School Study, a multi-jurisdictional plan for additional on-street safety 

improvements on Homestead Road for students coming to and from 

West Valley Elementary School, Cupertino Middle School, and 

Homestead High School. 

The overall objective of the study is to identify near-term pedestrian 

and bicycle improvements on Homestead Road, from Grant Road to 

N. Stelling Road/Hollenbeck Avenue, and to seek funding for the 

identified improvements through various grants. 
 

This meeting is an opportunity to: 

 Provide feedback on the proposed concepts; 

 Receive an update on the study status; 

 Learn about proposed concepts; and, 

 Review next steps. 

 

For more information, please email:  

RDA-HomesteadRoad.Study@rda.sccgov.org 

or visit: 

https://www.sccgov.org/sites/rda/PnS/CP/Pages/Homestead-

Rd.aspx  
 
 

Parking will be available in either of the lots on campus. 
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